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MEMORANDUM NO. 08-03
EXPIRES: August 31,2003

TO: DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEE
FROM: Ananth Prasad, State Construction Engineerg (4 “Q/
COPIES: Tom Malerk, Gale Page, Dave Sadler, David Wang, Bob Burleson (FTBA), Jim Warren (ACA)

SUBJECT: ASPHALT BINDER DELIVERY PROBLEMS AND ESCALATING
TRANSPORTATION COSTS

Contractors seeking payment of additional hauling costs due to Asphalt Binder shortage must do the following:
1) Henceforth, make a request to the Engineer prior to incurring any additional hauling costs and obtain the
Engineer's approval. On active contracts where the Contractors have incurred, such costs prior to the date

of this memorandum, Engineer's approval is not needed.

Upon Engineer’s approval, submit the following to the Engineer with a request for payment.

2) An invoice for hauling from the "normal" pickup point.
3) An invoice for hauling from the "distant/ forced" pickup point.
4) Documentation to show that the Asphalt Binder was used on the subject contract.

The above documents have to be certified by an officer or director of the Contractor with the authority to bind the
Contractor and be notarized.

If you have any questions, please contact David Wang at 850-414-4152.
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